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Thompson, Matthew A - DNR

From: Gutknecht, Lisa A - DNR
Sent: Tuesday, December 11, 2007 11:54 AM
To: 'Cota, Jennine'
Subject: 3M Downtown Parking Lot

Jennine, 
 
I apologize I never followed up on my e-mail to Katie about whether the deed restriction was needed.  In 
reviewing the soil results, the deed restriction will be needed since the residual soil contamination is greater the 
site-specific residual contaminant levels.  I had made my comments on the document and I think it was ready 
to be recorded.  Again I apologize for the delay.  Once a copy of the recorded deed restriction is submitted, the 
final closure letter will be sent.   Lisa 
 

 Lisa Gutknecht 
Wausau Service Center 
Bureau of Remediation & Redevelopment 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
() phone: (715) 359-6514 
() fax:  (715) 355-5253 
() e-mail: Lisa.Gutknecht@Wisconsin.gov 
 




